
From: Steve Rosen <stevenbrinkerhoffrosen@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, October 19, 2017 12:12 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission 
Subject: Map Refinement 
  
City: 
 
Please do not downzone anything. This city has already downzoned enough, and has enough 
single-family dwelling land. We need more housing, concentrated around transit and 
commercial areas. Upzone. Build for the future, not for 1959.  
 
Yours, 
 
Steve Rosen 
7035 NE Emerson St 
Portland, Oregon 
 


